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BEL Employees Distribute Hampers to 120 Families Countrywide 
 
 
 

Employees of Belize Electricity Limited (BEL) are, for the 17th 

consecutive year, continuing the tradition of distributing hampers 

to deserving families across the country.  The hampers contain the 

main ingredients for a traditional Christmas dinner; some also 

include toys for families with children and care packages with 

toiletries for the elderly.   

 

During yesterday and today, BEL employees have been making 

deliveries of one hundred and twenty (120) hampers valued at 

approximately $150 each, which were made possible through 

monetary contributions from employees and the Company.   

 

BEL will continue its mission of giving back by hosting Holiday 

Luncheons and distributing care packages for the elderly, on 

Wednesday, December 30 at the Octavia Waight Center in San 

Ignacio Town and at HelpAge in Orange Walk Town.  Additionally, 

lunch and care packages will be distributed to the homeless in 

Belize City. 
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